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The observance of the Day 

aims to promote an 
understanding of disability 
issues and mobilize support 

for the dignity, rights and 
well-being of persons with 

disabilities.                     

World AIDS Day is a global 
movement to unite people in 

the fight against HIV and AIDS. 
Since 1988, communities have 
stood together on World AIDS 

Day to show strength and 
solidarity against HIV stigma and 

to remember lives lost. 

We have had a busy month of fundraising here at the 
surgery. Our practice manager Sinead and Dr Gill Brennan 

have been putting themselves through their paces 
completing 100 squats a day throughout November to 

raise money for “Stand up to Cancer”. 

Please visit the links to donate: 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/gills-giving-page-1422 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sineads-giving-page-
2153 

Since September we have 
welcomed new members 

of staff: 

Amy joins our Administration 
Team 

Georgina and Naeem have 
joined the Reception Team 

Courtney joins the Secretarial 
Team 

We are continuing to improve our surgery: New noticeboards have been 
installed and will be fully updated and complete in the coming weeks. We 

hope this creates a warmer, more inviting environment for our lovely 
patients. 

To provide professional, accessible, and comprehensive healthcare in a friendly environment with our patients at the centre of the service 

Welcome to our November 2023 Newsletter 

We have been collecting Christmas stocking fillers for some of 
the children at Derian House Hospice, thank you to all who have 
donated. We are also selling Festive Friend Key chains on behalf 
of Derian to raise funds this Christmas, please see reception to 

purchase one!  

Doctor Brown 
and a member of 

our reception 
team have been 
on a health kick 
since September 
raising money for 

Diabetes UK 

1ST December 

3rd December 

Wishing you all a happy and healthy Christmas 2023 

We welcome Tom, our 
mental health 

practitioner also our 
UCLAN students of 

Years 2 and 5 


